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Australian High Commissioner Emily Luck visits American Samoa

“We continue to forge these relationships to adhere to our commitment and to promote stronger security
and economic cooperation.”
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Pictured from left to right: First Lady Ella Mauga, Honorable Lemanu Palepoi Sialega auga,
Australian High Commissioner Emily Luck, Second Secretary and Consul Patrick.

[PICTORIAL]: On October 19, 2022, Her Excellency Emily Luck, Australian High
Commissioner, and Second Secretary and Consul Patrick Lawson, completed their first
official visit to American Samoa since being in office in the Independent State of Samoa.



They met with Honorable Lemanu and First Lady Ella Mauga with the purpose to meet
with the American Samoa Governor since their appointment to Australia's High
Commission in Samoa in 2021, and familiarize themselves with American Samoa and
the eastern part of the Samoan island chain.

‘I want to thank Her Excellency for her visit to our beautiful home,” stated Governor
Lemanu. He continued, “We continue to forge these relationships to adhere to our
commitment and to promote stronger security and economic cooperation.”
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